From: Richard Currit

To: MclLaughlin, Thomas
Subject: Anadarko, Bear Creek Site License Amendment
Date: Tuesday, May 08, 2012 2:53:06 PM

Mr. McLaughlin,

I have just reviewed a letter from Paul Michalak concerning the "Initiation of Section
106 Process for the Proposed Anadarko Bear Creek Site License Amendment -
Response to Question about Cultural Impact from the Proposed Action™. Based on
the contents of that letter (that no intrusive activities are being proposed or
approved), no further consultation with our office under Section 106 is required.

However, | want you to be aware that neither the 1975 survey (prepared in support
of the 1977 EIS), nor the documentation contained in the 2011 CatEx concerning
moving fencing, meet current standards and guidelines for Class Il Survey Reports.
It should also be noted, that our office cannot find documentation that information
concerning the 2011 fence survey was ever submitted to our office for

consultation. These documents should not be used in support of any further
undertakings.

Sincerely,

Richard L. Currit

Senior Archaeologist

Wyoming State Historic Preservation Office
2301 Central Ave., Barrett Bldg. 3rd Floor
Cheyenne, WY 82002

307-777-5497

E-Mail to and_from me, in connection with the transaction
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